
 
URGENT--YOU MUST SIGN AND RETURN THIS CERTIFICATION 

TO RECEIVE YOUR AWARD 
 

Dear Student-Athlete:  

The Office of Financial Aid is pleased to inform you that you have been awarded an athletic 
scholarship for the 2025-2026 academic year.  

Please indicate your acceptance by signing the below certification statement and return it to 
the Office of Financial Aid within 14 days. Please note that your award will not take 
effect until we receive your signed certification statement.  

By accepting the award you agree to comply with all rules, regulations, and policies as set 
forth by the NCAA for Division I participating schools. Applicable rules and policies are 
summarized in the Rider University Student-Athlete Handbook. Please read the handbook 
carefully.  

The NCAA requires reporting and monitoring of all financial aid that is awarded to student 
athletes. Moreover, all outside scholarships/aid must be disbursed through Rider University. 
If you have received (or will receive) any scholarships/aid from your high school, 
community, your parent’s place of employment or any other source, you are required 
to notify Rider’s Office of Financial Aid.  

Congratulations on your accomplishments and best wishes for continued success at Rider.  

Sincerely,  

Office of Financial Aid  

 
 *******************************************************************************************************  

I hereby certify that I have read the above, and I agree to comply with all applicable rules 
and policies for student athletes at Rider University. I accept the enclosed award letter.  

_______________________________ Print Name 

_______________________________ Signature 

_______________________________ Student ID 

_______________________________ Sport 

 


